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22 March 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

I am writing to share the exciting news that the Department for Education (DfE) has selected Bowmer + Kirkland as 

the main contractor on plans for our permanent accommodation. Before they submit a planning application the 

project team are hosting a public webinar about the plans (see attached flyer).  

This will take place on Tuesday 30 March 6.30 – 7.45pm. If you would like to attend please click here to register and 

pre-submit any questions.  

If you are unable to attend detailed information about the plans and a feedback form for you to share your views will 

be available on the project website after the events standrewtheapostle.co.uk 

You can see plans for the school by clicking on the following link on our school website: 

https://www.standrewtheapostle.org.uk/new-school-building 

This is the next step in the process for our school moving into its new building and as the school’s headteacher, I am 

delighted. 

Your sincerely,  

 

Mrs Indira Warwick 

Headteacher 
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